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MARY I. HUNNICUTT, a White female, date of birth
home address
telephone number was contacted at
the home of NANCY FILLMORE. HUNNICUTT was

advised of the official identities of the interviewing Agents and
the nature of the interview, that being HUNNICUTT's observation
of a Ryder truck in Mulhall on the morning of April 19, 1995.
HUNNICUTT thereafter provided the following information:

HUNNICUTT is the postmaster in Mulhall, and at
approximately 6:00 a.m. observed a Ryder truck parked on
Highway 77, facing south, directly in front of the old bank
building. The FARMER'S store is located directly across the
street from the old bank building. HUNNICUTT noticed the Ryder
truck because she stopped at the FARMER'S store on her way to
work to purchase a soda from the machine located outside the
store. HUNNICUTT also noticed a light colored car, which
HUNNICUTT described as a "big old honkin' car" and was "scruffy
looking, " which was parked next to the Ryder truck. HUNNICUTT
could only see the front portion of the car because it was parked
on the opposite side of the Ryder truck, and was slightly forward
of the truck. Both vehicles were facing south. HUNNICUTT
thought that the front grille of the car had some damage near the
driver's side headlight. HUNNICUTT could not recognize the color
of the car because at 6:00 a.m. it is still fairly dark.

HUNNICUTT did, however, take a good look at the truck
and vehicle because she was concerned about getting out of her
car to buy a soda in the presence of two strange vehicles.

HUNNICUTT described the Ryder truck as medium sized.
Other people in town who may have observed the truck are HERMAN
FLASCH, telephone number |l 2ncd HAROLD RICHARDS, telephone
number [l HVNNICUTT could provide no further information
regarding this matter.

The above is referenced with lead number 3374.
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